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Our thoughts are with the Royal Family after the announcement that Her Majesty Queen 
Elizabeth II has died at the age of 96.  We will be remembering and celebrating her legacy. 

An assembly was held today, following which, teachers will guide and reassure the children 
through the forthcoming days as appropriate.  

 

Dear God 

Today we  remember Her Majesty the Queen.  

We give thanks for her long life, and for all the ways she loved and served those in her care.  

We bring you our sadness for what we have lost;  

Our gratitude for what we remember and cherish,  

And our wondering about what is to yet to come.  

Thank you for the comfort, peace and hope you bring us.  

Amen.  

Welcome Back 

 

It has been lovely to welcome all the children back to school after the Summer Break.  I 
hope you all enjoyed some family time together over the last few weeks.   

It has been a pleasure to welcome and get to know our new starters in the Owls Class.  
They have all settled exceptionally well—a very special welcome to our Hutchinson family 
to: 

Cooper; Frances; Ada; Bear; Harling; Buster; Jack; Ffion; Frank; Ella; Thomas; Kara; Tyler; 
Darcey; Freya; Joseph; Finn; Adaline; Ethan; Thea & Penelope. 

You have all made a super start to Nursery & Reception—well done! 

 

Staffing Update 

 

This week we have welcomed Miss Miller to the School Office.  Miss Miler is currently up-
dating pupil records—please complete and return information sent home to enable us to up-
date all the information we hold in school.   

Thank you. 
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School Meals 

 

Our school meal payment system is currently being updated.  School Money will be up and 
running soon.  Children can order a school meal whenever they wish and these will be added 
to your account for payment shortly.   

Thank you for your patience. 

 

Reporting Absence 

 

Should your child be absent from school, please notify the school office by 9.00am  

office@hutchinson.staffs.sch.uk 

Please notify us each day your child is absent.   

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Dates for the Term / Information sent home 

 

We are just finalising dates for the term ahead and these will be shared with you shortly. 

This week you will have received paper copies of: 

 Image consent forms 

 Seesaw Family App 

 

Curriculum Information will be sent home from class teachers next week. 

 


